June 27, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
National Radio Club member
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

The details of your reception are correct. Sorry we
did not reply the first time. The Iletter got mis-
placed. I myself am from Kansas City, Mo., and KNRB
has a sister station in Fairway, Ks., KCNW. I also know
of the station KMRN in Cameron, Mo. The reason 1
mention these stations is because it is good to talk
about my home town. I miss it very much. I also love
Ft. Worth!

Again sorry we didn't reply sooner! Good luck with
receiving more stations across the country.

Sincerely,
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Sherry Lu Willoughby
Secretary
KNRB Radio
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